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New Officers Elected 
Congratulations to our new SAC Officers! Officers for the 2017-2018 year are (left to right): 
Sarah Axtell, Treasurer; Kristin Henderson, Chair; Melanie Bayles, Secretary; Karissa 
Lowe, Vice-Chair.  
  

 

Survey Questions Answered 
In January 2017, the Policy, Benefits, and Budget committee sent out a survey to all OSU 
staff that included questions concerning their employment with the University. The survey 
responses have been reviewed and all questions have been answered. Read Survey 
Responses   

   

 

Meeting Agenda and Minutes 
The minutes from the May meeting and agenda for the July meeting may be viewed on the 
SAC website. Read More   

   

 

July Meeting | July 12 1:15  p.m. 412 Student Union 
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